
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

      
     May 12, 2015 
 
 
     Re:  Forest Hills Golf Course Realignment   
  
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with Alternate B, D & I were received for the Forest Hills Golf Course 
Realignment Project: 
 
WADSWORTH GOLF CONSTRUCTION COMPANY $861,461.74 
PLAINFIELD, ILLINOIS 
 
Integrity Grading & Excavating, Inc.    $913,368.98 
Schofield, Wisconsin  
 
Duininck, Inc.       $918,323.63 
Prinsburg, Minnesota 
 
Ryan Incorporated Central     $948,703.97 
Janesville, Wisconsin 
 
McHugh Excavating & Plumbing, Inc.   $1,481,015.35 
Onalaska, Wisconsin  
 
The Engineer estimate for the Forest Hills Golf Course Realignment project is  
$800,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the base bid and Alternate B, D, & I  
to Wadsworth Golf Construction Company in the amount of $861,431.74. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
RT:kn 


